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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum
Date: 2/7/2017

Re: Joyce Nelson

Docketing Case No.:16-395-EL-SSO

Notes:
COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

I am concerned about the Stuart and Killen power plants closures which may
take place next year. | understand that there is a meeting of PUCO this Thursday
to discuss this matter. | urge you to postpone this meeting in order to provide
adequate time for parties involved to fully compile data regarding the
consequences of this decision so that a fair and thoughtful determination can be
made. Thank you.

Please docket the attached in the case number above.


mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

2/15/2017 10:22:29 AM

Case No(s). 16-0395-EL-SSO

Summary: Public Comment in opposition filed on behalf of concerned consumer, Joyce
Nelson electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Staff
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